
20th April, 2018 

As the second term began, students soon found themselves involved in a series 

of school activities. One of the biggest events was the Chinese New Year 

celebration in which all students were invited to participate in making sweet 

dumplings, as well as writing Fai Chun . Let’s have a look at what the NCS 

students wished for this year! 

NCS students were eager to learn about the Chinese 
traditional rituals of Lunar New Year. They also enjoyed 

their own handmade sweet dumplings during the Lantern 
Festival. Wish you all good health and success in your 

study! 
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The NCS students are always ready for 
service. Win Pa Pa from 2D, for 

example, has joined the volunteer team 
and visited the disabled people. Also, we 

have Vikrambir, Dhruv and Rubi 
helping out the Running Dictation 

Competition held during the English 
Week. 

Samantha, Quencie and 
Dhruv joined the 

Cantonese Talent Variety 
Challenge this year, where 

they shared stories from 
Strange Chinese Stories. 
Their performance were 

granted merit certificates. 
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Samantha, Quencie and 
Dhruv joined the 

Cantonese Talent Variety 
Challenge this year. They 

shared some Strange 
Chinese Stories. Their 

performances were 
granted merit certificates. 


